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Healthy School




                                     St Withburga Lane


Dereham



Norfolk

NR19 1ED
                                     e-mail: office@dereham.norfolk.sch.uk
  Headteacher:  Mrs Charlotte Whyte                                      
Tel:  01362 692727


Chair of Governors:  Mrs P Waller
Fax: 01362 691083


Wednesday 14th December 2022

Dear all,

Conversion to academy status within DNEAT
Further to my letters of 19th October, and the 2nd, 16th and 17th November advising about the arrangements for the formal consultation process on the proposal that the school convert to an academy within the Diocese of Norwich Educational Academies Trust. 
During the consultation period, the Governors sought the views and opinions of the staff, parents/carers, volunteers and the wider community on this proposal. Face to face meetings were held for staff and the wider community and a virtual meeting was also arranged.   

The consultation period ended on 30th November and a Full Governors Meeting was held on Friday 9th December to consider and discuss the feedback and views received during the consultation. These were overwhelmingly favourable. The Governors also reviewed an Equalities Impact Assessment which concluded that the conversion of DCINS to academy status as part of DNEAT is expected to result in an overall positive equalities impact.   

After careful consideration the Governors voted to proceed with the academy conversion process and apply to the Regional Schools Commissioner seeking agreement to the proposal that Dereham Church Infant and Nursery School convert to an academy within the Diocese of Norwich Education Academy Trust (DNEAT). We hope to be granted an academy order upon completion of our application. 

Governors and staff at DCINS are determined to secure the best possible future for our school and we believe that joining DNEAT will not only help drive the improvement of the standards of teaching and learning but also support and increase the school’s promotion of the social, moral, cultural and spiritual development of our pupils. 

Thank you for your ongoing support in shaping the future of our school

With best regards
Patricia Waller  

Chair of Governors
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